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Sonja Smith

From: Wendy Bagnall 
Sent: 26 November 2014 15:11
To: Sonja Smith
Subject: re: PL-DM- EPA  Licence Application Ref no WO265-01-  Clashford Recovery Facility 

Ltd , The Naul, Co Meath,

Dear Sonja,  
 
I refer to your letter dated 20th October 2014.   
 
Please be advised that Meath County Council have no comment on this application. 
 
 
 

For and on behalf of Meath County Council 

_____________________________________ 

Wendy Bagnall | Senior Executive Planner |  

: Meath County Council | Planning Department | Buvinda House | Dublin Road | Navan |: +353 46 9097505 |: +353 
46 9097001 | Mob 087 2901423 

Visit our web site: http://www.meath.ie/planning     

Please consider the environment - don't print this email unless you really need to 
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